Hillier W.I. Report

by Joyce Brown

The Hillier Women’s Insti-
tute Branch, held their an-
nual meeting in the Hillier
hall on Thurs. April 15, 99.
Our members congratulated
the old Executive on their
fine performances during the
past and greeted new Ex-
ecutive:

President - Marylin Rennie
Vice-Pres. - Norma Till
Sect./Treas. - Joan Priest-
man

District Director - Pamela

Littlefair
Alter. Dist. Dir. - Marylin
Rennie & Norma Till

Public Relations - Joyce
Brown ’
Program Co-ordinator -
Peggy Burris

Alternate - Margery Ruther-
ford

Resolutions Convenor -
Louis Humphrey
Tweedsmuir Historian - Pat
VanKregten

Assistant - Betty Stapleton

Card Convenor - Lois Con-
ley

Associated Women of the
World - Ruth Crawford
Examiners - Rebecca
MacKellar & Merle Evans™
Telephone Committee - Re-

becca  MacKellar, Lois
Conley, Mabel  Wright,
Doris Wright & Marjorie
Darling.

One of the better small in-
vestments made this year by
our Branch members was
the volunteer hours re-
corded. With approx. 95%
of our members reporting
we counted just under 4000
hours. Congratulations on
your community involve-
ment.  After the business
meeting a light lunch was
prepared by Joyce Brown,

Bernie McCabe and
Margery Rutherford.
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APRIL 15-1:00p.m.
Hillier Hall

TOPIC: Annual Meeting

ROLL CALL: What can I do or have I
done to make this a safe & healthy
community?

LUNCH: Joyce Brown, Bernie McCabe
Margery Rutherford & Janet Lunn
HOSTESSES: W.I. Executive

Grace Clements and Mabel Wright pin new member
Irene Smith



